Biyani Group of Colleges

No.- 26 Date: 17/02/21

NOTICE

This is to inform all the HoDs and Faculty members of Biyani
Group of Colleges that a seminar on “Opportunities for Higher
Education in Japan” is being organized in Utsav Auditorium,

Vidhyadhar Nagar campus on 18" Feb, 2021 (Thursday). The
timings are 12:15 to 1:15 pm.

All the HoDs are requested to send the students of 2™ & 3™
Year Biyani Girls College and BISMA to the Auditorium well in -
time.

Dr. Neha Pandey
(Principal, BGC)
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